
New Life Fellowship
Leadership Team Minutes

July 9, 2020 
Attendance 
Wayne Caldwell, Barry and Nancy Kennedy, Janice Clinger, Gene Currier, Kim and Casey 
Goodson 

Opening 
• The minutes were read and approved. 

Financial 
• The team approved the finance report. 

Missions 
• Our regular giving: 

• $75 to Christian Aragon from Cru 
• $150 to the Free Store 
• $200 to the Belen food pantry 
• $75 to UNM Cru 
• $150 to CareNet 
• $75 to Young at Heart choir 

• The team voted to leave $626 in our mission fund for future use. 

New business 
• The cleaning service bill because less rooms are being cleaned. 
• The team discussed the need for a new computer and determined to research the price of a 

new computer. 
• Kim announced that VBS has been cancelled due to virus restrictions.  The Concrete and 

Cranes material will be used next year.  Kim would like to do a one night event in the Fall, if 
possible. 

• Gene and Casey told the team about efforts that have been taken to live stream worship 
video. 

• The team discussed possible plans if the governor reimplements lockdown restrictions. 
• Wayne Caldwell resigned his position of Leadership Team President. 

Next meeting will be September 10. 


